NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will consider the
following items in a public hearing Wednesday, November 9, at 5:30
p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen,
Texas 78550:

1.

Request to change the street name of Tovar Road to PFC Jose
Ma. Flores Road, located between Briggs Coleman Road and FM
507 approximately 4,730 feet north of FM 508. Applicant: Cameron
County

Request to amend the Code of Ordinances of the City of Harlingen
Chapter 109 (Subdivisions), Article I-VIII throughout. Applicant: City
of Harlingen

Request for a Special Use Permit (SUP) to allow a Tattoo Studio in
a General Retail (“GR”) District located at 1921 E. Tyler Ave. Suite
D, along the north side of Tyler Ave. between 19th and 21st streets,
bearing a legal description of Lots 6 and 7, Block 2, Harlingen Park
Subdivision. Applicant: Tucker Guerrero

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission will hold
public hearings to consider the items at 5:30 p.m., Wednesday,
November 16, 2022 at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. Tyler
Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.




